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There are far too many young children using e-scooters and e-bikes on our roads and do not know
or understand road rules. The riders are doubling or tripling their mates, doing wheel stands in the
middle of the road in front of vehicles and the majority are not wearing helmets. Any user of these
e-scooters and e-bikes should be at least 16 years old, learn the road rules and use them, and have
respect for other vehicles on the road and pedestrians on the footpaths. Police have a big enough
job to do without making sure children are doing the right thing on these e-scooters and e-bikes.
There have already been too many incidents and accidents by children not doing the right thing
while riding. Perhaps the people selling these e-scooters and e-bikes should advise parents of their
responsibility when they purchase them for their children.





